


 

£ǒ̭ yǱǧʙ =ǮɊȸǇʳ öǒȆǇȖȍǒ̄ «Ɋ˾ ^ɊǒȾɅ̄ ÛȖǍƫ̳ᴣ 
 

 

New Life Church is a friendly community Where Jesus and His Word are     
Exalted!  It is a real blessing to have you visiting with us today.  We love 
welcoming and connecting with people in our community. 
 
If you and/or your family are first-time guests at New Life Church, please 
complete the attached Connect Card.  Each first-time guest family that 
completes and submits the Connect Card will receive a Gift Bag from our 
NLC Family.   
 
Visit the Welcome Table following the worship service to submit your    
Connect Card and receive your Gift Bag.  Members of the Welcome Team 
will be available to answer any questions you may have about New Life 
Church. 
 

«Ɋ˾ £y= ǧƫȍǱȆ̳ ȆȖȖȃ̄ ǧȖȸɠƫȸʕ Ʌ˜ ȍǒǒɅǱȎʭ ɦȖ̗ 
ƫȎʕ ǨǒͽǱȎʭ Ʌ˜ ȃȎṶ̑ ɦȖ̗ᴣ   



There have been needs within our NLC family this year that were met using Alms 

funds.  These needs have taken our Alms account to an amount that may not see 

our church family through to the  end of the year, especially when there is no way 

to anticipate emergencies / circumstances that our NLC families may find them-

selves having. 

 

On Sunday, September 8th, NLC will be taking a special love offering 

to replenish the Alms account. 

 

When donating by cash or check, please be sure to write on your offering enve-

lope the amount you are designating for Alms.  (If you do not specify ñAlmsò, the 

funds will be included in your Tithes and Offerings.)  For those donating online, 

choose the Alms option. 

 

Just to clarify, there is a difference between ñAlmsò and ñBenevolenceò.  Alms is 

for assistance within our church family.  Benevolence is for assistance in the com-

munity (outside of our church family). 

 

If you have any questions about the Alms Offering, please contact either of our 

elders - Jeff Lundeen or Kirk Zuercher. 

 

 




